April 8, 1996

Mr. George Michael Evica 107 North Beacon St. Hartford, CT 06105

Dear Mr. Evica:

Thank you for your April 5, 1996 letter which was received by fax today. We appreciate the kind invitation to the conference. I will pass it along to the Executive Director. At this time, we do not know what the Board's schedule will be this fall. Thus, I do not know what the availability of Board members and staff will be in November. In addition, the cost of travel to the conference would have to be considered.

I have not received The Chronicles' current issue, but look forward to reading it and sharing the article with the appropriate staff members.

Again, thank you for writing and congratulations on your new position with the Chronicles.

Sincerely,

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. Associate Director